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Letter No. 80-38To: All County Welfare Directors 

MEDI-CAL MAINTENANCE NEEDS EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 1981

All County Letter 8O-36 provided you with an advance copy of the revised 
Medi-Cal maintenance needs effective January 1, 1981. The figures in that 
letter were correct. However, Medi-Cal Eligibility Manual Letter No. 42, 
which transmits the same information to Manual holders, contains a typo-
graphical error in the maintenance need figure for 7 persons (effective 
January 1, 1981). The correct figure to be used in computations is $1,033 
rather than the $1,003 shown in the Letter. A Manual Letter Errata Notice 
on this subject has also been produced and will be mailed shortly.

If you have any questions please contact your Medi-Cal field representative.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Barbara V. Carr, Acting Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons
Medi-Cal Field Representatives 
Expiration Date: April 30, 1981




